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I do not support this bill at all.   

H.B 3166 is not a good move for our state.  

The bigger cities would be making the decisions for the rest of the state.  That is not 

fair at all.  As well Oregon is made up of many small towns.  Which don’t have the 

same problems as some of the smaller cities.  

Just doesn’t make any sense to pass this bill.  

 


